
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Stars!  

Hello, my name is Mr Fendick – I 

support pupils with behavioural 

needs within the school. I live locally 

and know the school exceptionally 

well; it is a pleasure to work at 

Chilwell and I am looking forward to 

meeting the new Year 7s in 

September! 

  

Tell us something that your 

parents don’t know?  

Once I broke the TV but blamed 

it on the dog; we were watching 

Crufts, he didn’t want to switch 

the channel! 

Getting to know the people who will be supporting you in September…  


